Subject: Radio Heatherwood Presenters Newsletters

From: "Secretary" < Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 23/04/2002, 13:52

To: Radio Staff



The Radio Heatherwood staff newsletters took many styles and methods of production during its publications.

We have recreated an issue distributed by email to radio staff and also posted on the staff noticeboard.

This newsletter originally published as above date.

The only changes made to these emails have been the removal of personal phone numbers and email addresses.

Background Story to Email:-

Hot News Etc 23.04.2002.

PJ Davidson-Smith Former Secretary

All content is copyrighted

No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent

©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive

Subject: Hot News Etc 23.04.2002

From: "Secretary" <Secretary@radioheatherwood >

Date: 23/04/2002, 13:52

To: Radio Staff

Hi Guys

Last night David & I attended the usual meeting with the hospital and were informed that there currently is no strategic plan at the hospital. Despite earlier commitments to demolish the old wards this is now it seems on hold, more to do with the fact that they don't have the money.

Two & half years ago we were told that patientline (TV, Phone, Radio) for each bed was imminent. It now transpires that patientline company has been ditched. An alternative has been accepted from a different company with work to commence on both sites within the next few months.

What Does it mean for us?

At the moment I have no details of how what if and when or who the company is.

Be aware we will be pursuing and monitoring this very closely to be sure we have our connection with the system etc.

If this system is installed we have at present no plans whatsoever to turn off the inductive loop.

We will let you know any details as soon as they are received.

What is evident they are now going to spend loads of money putting it into wards which are due for demolition at some point????.

Victoria Hall Trust

I have just received the following from VHT.

" just a short note to thank you and your brother for an informative and very enjoyable visit to the Radio Heatherwood premises. Trustee's and their spouses were most impressed with both the set-up and the enthusiasm of the volunteers. The dedication was plain to see.

It is always nice to be able to put a face to a name and I am sure that the visit will help the trustees in their deliberations when you next request assistance. Carry on the good work"

PJ A nice touch

That's all for now

Regards Keep on Rockin! PJ

> All content is copyrighted **No Unauthorised Publication Without Written Consent** ©facebook.com/PJProductions.AudioImageandVideoArchive/